
Companies and Intellectual
Property Commission

a member ache dci group

NOTICE OF INTRODUCTION OF ONLINE PAYMENT METHODS

BY THE COMPANIES AND INTELECTUAL PROPERTY COMMISSION

I, Adv Rory Wayne Voller, Commissioner of the Companies and Intellectual Property
Commission (CIPC) hereby designate additional online payment methods for designated CIPO

services pursuant to section 6(13) of the Companies Act, 2008 (Act 71 of 2008). Such online

payment methods will be introduced as from 28 August 2017.

The purpose of such introduction is to provide convenient payment methods for CIPC customers

especially for online services.

Customers are advised to refer to the CIPO website www.cipc.co.za for more information relating

to affected services and the CIPC website terms and conditions.

Adv Rory Wayne Voller
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The dtì Campus (Block F - Entfutfukweni), 77 Meintjies Street, Sunnyside, Pretoria I P 0 Box 429, Pretoria, 0001
Tel +27 12 394 9973 I Fax: +27 12 394 1015 I Cail Centre: 086 100 2472

Email: tobeconfirmedbyciient @cipc.co.za I Website: www.cipc.coza

This gazette is also available free online at www.gpwonline.co.za

118    No. 41224	 GOVERNMENT GAZETTE, 3 NOVEMBER 2017

DEPARTMENT OF TRADE AND INDUSTRY

NO. 1212  � 03 NOVEMBER 2017
1212	 Companies Act (71/2008): Notice of Introduction of Online Payment Methods by the Companies and Intelectual Property Commission		  41224




